
McMinn County Library Board 
Called Meeting 

October 19, 2020 
 The McMinn County Library Board met on October 19, 2020, for the purpose of accepting the 
Search Committee’s recommendation for the position of Director of EG Fisher Library. 
 
In attendance were: Tyler Forrest, Robert Sherwood, Tim Womac, Patricia Eikiss, Lynn 
Perkinson, Mickey Blevins’ and Liz Shreck 
 
Tyler Forrest called the meeting to order. 
 
Mickey Blevins presented the search committee’s selectee, Peyton Eastman.  Ms. Eastman 
gave a PowerPoint presentation of her vision for the library.  This was followed by a question 
and answer time.   
 
The voice vote was held with all ayes and one abstain from Lynn Perkinson.  Peyton Eastman 
was approved for the position. She will start the position on October 20, 2020. 
 
Guest Seth Sumner, Athens City Manager, spoke and congratulated her on her position and 
said that he looked forward to working with her 
 
Robin Arms moved and Robert Sherwood seconded a motion to dismiss. 


